
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

In the matter of Common Written Examination (CWE) for Recruitment in clerical cadre 
in Public Sector Banks 

 
 
 
It has been decided by the IBPS to cancel the evening session of online CWE held on 

15.12.2012 for recruitment in clerical cadre in Public Sector Banks due to unforeseen 

circumstances. All those candidates who appeared in the aforesaid examination are 

hereby advised to be in readiness for appearing in the re-examination tentatively to be 

conducted online by the IBPS on 29.12.2012 or 30.12.2012.All affected candidates will 

be communicated individually through email and SMS as provided by the candidates in 

their application form about their venue, date and time of examination in due course. 

The candidates are required to download their revised call letters from IBPS website. 

 

 

All those candidates appearing in IBPS CWE are hereby advised to refrain from 

bringing any electronic device like mobile phone, pen-drive, calculator etc in the 

examination hall. They are also advised to refrain from resorting to unruly 

behaviour before, during and after the examination in each session at the 

examination venue. Such an act on the part of the candidates will be dealt with 

seriously by the IBPS and such candidates may be debarred from appearing in the 

future examinations. 

 

Inconvenience caused to the affected candidates due to conduct of re-examination is 

sincerely regretted. 


